
 

REPUBLIC OF MALAWI

STATEMENT

BY

HONOURABLE FRANCIS KASAILA M.P., MINISTER OF FOREIGN

AFFAIRS AND INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION

DURING

ANNUAL MINISTERIAL MEETING OF THE GROUP OF

LANDLOCKED DEVELOPING COUNTRIES

NEW YORK

25™ SEPTEMBER, 2019





occurrences and more vulnerable people being dragged deep into

poverty. There has been a lot of talk on the commitments by all

stakeholders. The time has cometo look at the gravity of support that

is being provided to LLDCs.

The upcoming comprehensive Midterm Review in Decemberthis year

is, therefore, timely for all stakeholders to take stock of not only what

has been doneso far, but also how we have doneit and the recorded

impact of the same and chart the way forward if we are to achieve the

2030 SDGs.

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR ATTENTION!!


